
 

Notice of Hydrant Flushing 
 

October 9 and 10, 2025 

The Village of Donnelly will be flushing fire hydrants on Thursday, 

October 9, and may continue on Friday, October 10 if needed. 

What to expect: 

• Water may look discolored or rusty. 

• Water pressure may change during the day. 

If water is discolored: 

• Run the cold water tap until it clears. 

• Don’t do laundry until the water looks normal. 

We appreciate your understanding and apologize for any inconvenience 

this may cause. Thank you! 

 

 


